
Mark your calendar! MLSD is continuing our wonderful partnership with the Boys and Girls club to 
offer after-school programs at North, Larson Heights, and Midway Elementary. We are also adding 
sites at Peninsula, Longview and Lakeview Elementary for the 2018-19 school year. 

● Registration for the 2018-19 school year is now open 

 

During the summer, the Boys and Girls Club will offer a summer camp at the McGraw Clubhouse 
from 7:30 AM - 5:30 PM ($25 registration Fee and $15/month). The North Elementary site will be 
open from 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM at no cost. 

● Bus service is available from the summer school locations. 

 

For more information regarding the 2018-19 school year or summer registration, stop by the McGraw 
Clubhouse or call 509.764.9694  



 



 
 

 


